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RE: DA2023/0995 -54 Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

As a resident of the Northern Beaches, I am in support of this development as it offers strong 
design principles, sufficient parking to remove cars from the street, offers energy efficiencies 
and carbon offset and more importantly, will provide much needed housing supply for the 
Northern Beaches. We would like to see The Council approve this development as we are 
currently renting premises and are considering purchasing a unit should the development be 
approved. Thanking you for your consideration of our view in this matter,- Janet Barden 
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